
   Amber Trails Community School 
         

WEATHER UPDATE AND WALKING SCHOOL BUS

 We will be using Environment Canada’s reading at the Airport to make decisions.
Winnipeg, MB - 7 Day Forecast - Environment Canada

(all temperatures are inclusive of windchill)
-26° and warmer: Outdoor recess, patrols, and walking school bus are all on as scheduled.

-27° to -30° : Indoor recess and direct morning entry, shortened patrol time, walking school 
bus still on.

-31° to -34°: Indoor recess, no patrols on post, walking school bus still on.
-35° and colder: Indoor recess, no patrols on post, walking school bus cancelled for the day.

February 17- Louis Riel 
Day 

- No School
     February 13 - Punjabi    
Bilingual Open House

5:30 - 7:00 PM 
February 24 -School PD 

day 
-No classes 

REMINDERS DRESS FOR THE WEATHER  
Many children walk to and from school. For 
children to be comfortable and  enjoying being 
outside, proper outerwear is necessity.

· Winter Jackets  · Ski Pants · Winter boots · 
Hats  · Mitts or gloves · Scarves or neck warmer

When it reaches below-27C,  

children are indoors.         

https://weather.gc.ca/en/location/index.html?coords=49.895,-97.135


We want to take a moment to express our 
heartfelt congratulations and thanks to 

each and every one of you.

Our students are the heart of our school. 
Their dedication and hard work  have made 

these ten years truly memorable.

 We are so proud of all that you have 
achieved and we wish you a bright future 

ahead.

We want to say Thank you to our staff 
members for your steady commitment to 
education, your passion for teaching, and 
your continuous support for our students. 

The efforts you always put in play a major role in making this school a place where 
learning, growth, and community thrive.

The partnership and support from our wonderful community have always encouraged us 
in creating an environment where everyone feels valued and inspired. Whether 

through volunteering, attending events, or offering support, the community have made 
a lasting impact on our school’s success.

Together, we have all  created something truly special, and we look forward to many 
more years of collaboration, learning, achievement, and shared success. 

Thank you for being a part of this incredible milestone.



Literacy In Room 115 ( Ms. Jaime) The students in Room 115 are developing 
their understanding of sequencing and practicing how to express events in a 

clear and logical order. They engage in activities such as retelling stories 
using transition words like first, next, then, and last. To deepen their learning, 
students participate in "turn and talk" discussions, sharing their own stories 

with peers before transferring their ideas into written form.

Book Launch in Room 116 ( Ms. Brar) Students in Room 116 were 
inspired by The Important Book to write their own thoughtful and 

creative poems. Their dedication and teamwork led to the creation of 
their first class publication, Our Important Classroom Book. They 

proudly showcased their poems to fellow students, celebrating their 
hard work and creativity.



STUDENT DROP-OFF/
PICK-UP

Please refer to the letter 
sent regarding the student 

drop-off and Pick-up 
procedures.

With almost 850 children, we have been receiving a 
high number of phone calls where 

parents/guardians request to speak with their child 
during class. Please plan and discuss non-urgent 

matters with your child outside of school hours if at 
all possible. If it is an emergency or urgent matter, 

please do not hesitate to contact the school. We 
appreciate your help with this!

Please make sure that all your children's belongings 
(clothes, lunch boxes, drink bottles, stationery etc.) 
that are brought to the office, should be labelled so 
that labelled property can easily be returned to its 

owner.

PHONE CALLS FOR STUDENTS  

Thank you for letting 
the school know when 
your child will be away 
from school or late. Call 
204-697-5965 
(voicemail is 24/7) or 
email us at 
ambertrails@7oaks.org




